
From: Gardiner, Thomas <tgardiner@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/6/2016 6:18:40 PM
Subject: Plutonium Shipment

Chaney,
 

So I've avoided asking you anything until circumstances changed, and boy have they. The shipment 
of plutonium from Japan has made its way into SC. I'm leaving the office, but I'd like to chat a little 
later about this, if you have the time. I understand the governor has a lot going on with the flash flood 
watches and inbound tropical storm. I will, of course, be watching her Twitter account. 803-262-9142 
is my cell. I appreciate your time.
 

Thomas Gardiner
 
SRS Beat Reporter
 
tgardiner@aikenstandard.com
 
(803) 644-2381
 
(803) 262-9142 Cell
 

mailto:Gardiner,%20Thomas%20%3Ctgardiner@aikenstandard.com%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

